

The Zeta Rho chapter of Alpha Kappa Psi needs your support! We need you to help us spread the word of why joining this amazing organization is so beneficial to various students on campus.



As an active member of Alpha Kappa Psi and the current Vice President of Alumni Relations, I, Brian Armbruster, have seen some amazing things happen within our chapter. We could not have accomplished these things without the help of you, our Alumni. Furthermore, the progression of our chapter relies on your support. Moving forward, we will need your to support the mission of Alpha Kappa Psi we believe in.



The Zeta Rho chapter has grown its membership to ten active brothers. By the completion of this semester, our chapter will have grown to fifteen active members. We want to keep growing in order to make it a larger chapter.



Help us Grow!

If you would like to make a monetary donation to support our chapter, please email akpsizetarho@gmail.com. By financially supporting our chapter, you help send brothers to PBLI and convention, and help with general operational funds. Your donations are greatly appreciated!



- professional Be speaker during our rush events and tell why you joined, how Alpha Kappa helped get you where • you are today and what Alpha Kappa Psi means to you.
- Attend our meetings. This semester, our

meetings are held on Sunday's at 7pm

in Drinko Library 349

and we encourage

vou to attend!

Attend our Yellow Banquet this Rose spring on May 3, 2013; it will be at the Marshall Hall of Fame Café at 6:30pm.

Here's how you can help

- Post the benefits that you've received from Alpha Kappa Psi to our Facebook page at: www.facebook.com/grou ps/muakpsi/
- Send in pictures that are related to your time in Alpha Kappa Psi. Please either post them to our Facebook page or email them to: akpsizetarho@gmail.com

Please RSVP to the Yellow Rose by sending the chapter an email at akpsizetarho@gmail.com or to Brian Armbruster at armbruster2@marshall.edu, no later than April 30.

- BRIAN ARMBRUSTER -

A QUICK **NOTE FROM** PRESIDENT:

The Zeta Rho chapter has been doing some big things around recently community. We recently have been recognized in "The Diary" for one of our service events this past year. This is something that we are extremely proud of since the whole country could see what our accomplishments have been. At this year's PBLI in Philadelphia, our chapter will be recognized for having a 25% growth in members and a 25% growth in points in regards to the ACR. There will be nine brothers sent to receive this award.

Communication with Beta Rho (WVU) and Psi Gamma (WVSU) has been great with our chapter. Brothers from Rho Zeta were involved with the creation of the new chapter at WVSU. All the chapters in the state will be having a statewide training in April, which will bring chapters closer together even more.

As the current president of Zeta Rho, it has been a great pleasure to see the chapter grow in many ways. have many great brothers in this chapter, and I know it will only continue.

In U and I, - Jonathon T. Pritt President of AKPsi, Zeta Rho

List of Upcoming Events:

- One of our community service events that we will be doing on April 13th is helping out at the Huntington Health Revolution 5K at Pullman Square in Huntington.
- Court of Honor will be on Sunday, April 14, 2013, please contact us for details on location and time. We always appreciate alumni coming to our court of honor.
- Another Community Service event we will be doing is hosting a Senior Prom on Thursday, April 25 at 5:30 pm. It will be at the Underwood Senior Center. This is our second year hosting an event for senior citizens in the Huntington area.
- Our Social event for this semester will be laser tag at Billy Bobs. It will be on Friday, April 26 at 7pm. Feel free to join us and show off your laser tag skills!
- The chapter meeting for April 21 will be at Fat Patty's, and this meeting will be when we have nominations for officer positions.
- Our chapter meeting on April 28 will be when we have elections for new officer positions. It will be at 7pm in Drinko Library 349. We encourage you to come to any of our chapter meetings to see what the chapter is doing and offer advice on how we may become better leaders.
- The College of Business will be having its Birthday Bash at 11am at Corbly Plaza on April 18. Come out and support the College and see how awesome the College of Business is.

